

April 2014 Newsletter

Bill Tier:

This new rate tier structure is effective March 1, 2014 and will first appear in the April 2014 billing.

<u>USAGE</u>	<u>COST</u>	-OR-	<u>COST</u>
(monthly billing basis)	(per gallon)		(per 1,000 gallons)
0 to 15,000 gallons	\$0.0050		\$5.00
15,001 to 25,000 gallons	\$0.0075		\$7.50
25,001 to 35,000 gallons	\$0.0125		\$12.50
35,001 to 40,000 gallons	\$0.0150		\$15.00
40,001 to 45,000 gallons	\$0.0200		\$20.00
Over 45,000 gallons	\$0.0250		\$25.00

2014 Directors Election:

The 2014 Directors Election will held by mail ballot. There are two four-year Director Terms on the ballot. Ballots will be mailed to Active Eligible Electors of the District. An Active Eligible Elector is anyone who is a registered voter in the State of Colorado and is either: 1) a resident of the District; 2) is a property owner, spouse of a property owner, or Civil Union Partner of a property owner of taxable real or personal property situated in the District; or 3) is obligated to pay taxes under a contract to purchase real property in the District. Ballots will be mailed during the week of April 14, 2014. Eligible Electors of the District who do not receive a ballot by mail may contact the Designated Election Official, Leon Gomes, at 303-987-0835 to request a ballot.

The mail ballot drop-off locations have been designated as the PBHMD District Office, 9830 Liberty Grove Dr., Falcon from 8:00 AM to 4:00 PM Monday through Friday, and 7:00 AM to 7:00 PM on Election Day; and Special District Management Services, 141 Union Blvd., Ste. 150, Lakewood from 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM Monday through Friday, and 7:00 AM to 7:00 PM on Election Day.

Monthly Board of Directors Meetings:

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the PBHMD Board of Directors will be held on Thursday, April 17th at 7 p.m. in the District office located at 9830 Liberty Grove Drive. Residents are encouraged to come and participate in any meeting of the Board and become familiar with all that the District does.

May 2014 Special Board of Directors Meeting:

The May 15, 2014 Regular Meeting of the Board of Directors has been cancelled. There will be a Special Meeting on May 22, 2014 at 7 p.m. in the Districts office located at 9830 Liberty Grove Drive.

New Website:

Coming Soon! The new District website will "Go Live" this month with more helpful and easier to find information.

Billing questions or concerns:

If you have questions or concerns related to your PBHMD bill, please call Customer Billing at (800) 741-3254.

Water or Sewer Emergency After Hours telephone number change:

If you have a water or sewer emergency after hours, please call (719) 351-7438.